From: Dan Silver

To: Wr401program
Subject: Klamath Dam Removal Permit
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 5:07:10 PM

Gentlepersons:

Endangered Habitats League (EHL) appreciates the opportunity to comment. For your
reference, EHL is a Southern California regional conservation group.

We support for the full removal of the lower four Klamath River dams.

The DEIR supports dam removal as the best option for water quality. Removal is also best for
fisheries, yet removal will not affect agriculture. The dams are also not needed for flood
control.

All evidence points to removal of all four dams.
Thank you

Dan Silver, Executive Director
Endangered Habitats League

8424 Santa Monica Blvd., Suite A 592
Los Angeles, CA 90069-4267

213-804-2750
dsilverla@me.com

www.ehleague.org
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